
Tennessee Hands & Voices Presents 

Back to School Support 

For Families of Children Who are Deaf, or 

Hard of Hearing 

Who: Families of children who are Deaf or Hard of Hearing  

When: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 at 5:30 pm CST / 6:30 pm EST  

Where: Join us on Zoom! Please register by emailing Kodi Ogle at  

Kodi@tnhandsandvoices.org to receive the Zoom link.  

 

Topics Include:  

Transitioning from the IFSP to an IEP—Sarah Scott 

Document Management—Jenny Williams 

Success in the Classroom—Brandi Groce 

Fostering Joy—Kodi Ogle  

 

* All attendees will receive a goody bag in the mail. We will also hold a 

raffle during the Zoom event.  

• You must register to attend. * 

* Please contact Kodi with accessibility requests by August  30, 2022*  

Email Kodi Ogle at Kodi@tnhandsandvoices.org to register. 


